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November 16, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN TIME OF ADOPTION HEARING 
(Set for 1:30 p.m., Friday, December 10, 2004) 

 
RE: Railroad Rulemaking to Consider Possible Point Protection Rule, 
 WAC 480-62-218; Docket No. TR-040151 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On July 21, 2004, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission filed a 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (CR-102) in this docket with the Code Reviser.  The CR-
102, as filed with the Code Reviser, is available for inspection on the Commission’s web 
site at: http://www.wutc.wa.gov/040151.   
 
The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking published at WSR #04-15-140 and the notice to 
stakeholders originally set the date for the adoption hearing and intended adoption for 
September 29, 2004.  The Commission filed a continuance of WSR #04-15-140 on August 
11, 2004, published at WSR #04-17-057, reflecting October 13, 2004, for the adoption 
hearing and date of intended adoption.  Subsequently, the Commission filed a 
continuation of WSR #04-17-057 on October 15, 2004, published at WSR #04-21-037, 
reflecting December 10, 2004, for the adoption hearing and date of intended adoption. 
 
This notice is to inform you of a time change for the hearing to receive public comment 
regarding the adoption of rules in this docket.  The Commission reschedules the 
hearing from 9:30 a.m., Friday, December 10, 2004, to 1:30 p.m., Friday, December 10, 
2004, in the Commission’s Main Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza Building,  
This continuation of WSR# 04-21-037 will be published as WSR# 04-23-053.  In all other 
respects the CR-102 remains unchanged.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


